
*Permanent residence – property owners with a mailing address the same as property address 
  WHPA – properties located within Wellhead Protection Area, these properties received inspections every 5 years 
  Seasonal residence – property owners with a mailing address that is not the same as the property location 
 Past Due – properties that were not inspected in Cycle 2 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Septic Program Summary – October/November 2024 

Month  Regular Inspections New/Replacement  
Inspections (Part 8) 

January 0 5 

February 0 0 

March 0 4 

April 7 1 

May 73 2 

June 81 2 

July 68 3 

August 57 4 

September 56 8 

October 59 8 

November 6 4 

   

TOTAL 407 41 

*includes completed and currently scheduled appointments to the last day of 2024 season Nov 8/24 

 

B.M. Ross prepared and sent out total of 398 letters to landowners due for a 2024 inspection 

(permanent residences, WHPA’s & seasonal residences*) in the last week of April.  Inspections began 

almost immediately, as calls/requests were received in anticipation of the program start date.   

Reminder letters sent in August and September to landowners prompted a number appointments to be 

made for to the ending date of the program this year, November 8th.  Due to the participation, there 

were few reminder calls made this fall but we did contact some landowners who had specifically 

requested a late season inspection.   

We have completed approximately 90% of the inspections that were due in 2024 for the permanent and 

seasonal properties and all the WHPA properties are in compliance this year. 

The fall often shows an increase in Part 8 lot inspections and installations and this year has been no 

different.  New or replacement systems will continue to be installed and inspected as long as the 

weather remains favorable. 
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